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15 April 2024 
 
Meat Traders 
 
Dear Sir/Madam 
 
 
LIFTING OF IMPORT RESTRICTIONS DUE TO THE RESOLUTION OF HPAI IN 
THE UNITED KINGDOM 
 
 

We refer to our circular dated 1 March 2024 regarding the temporary import 
restrictions on the importation of poultry and poultry products from the 10km radius 
restricted area around the affected premises in United Kingdom. 

 
2  We are pleased to inform you that the restrictions on the poultry and poultry 
products from the 10km surveillance zone around the premises in these region(s) 
(listed in Table 1) are lifted with immediate effect. 
 
3 Please contact www.sfa.gov.sg/feedback should you have any enquiries on the 
import of poultry and poultry products. 
 
 
ISSUED BY: 
 
RISK MANAGEMENT & SURVEILLANCE DEPARTMENT  
JOINT OPERATIONS DIVISION  
SINGAPORE FOOD AGENCY 
 
 
This is a computer-generated letter and no signature is required. 
  

http://www.sfa.gov.sg/feedback
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Table 1: List of region(s) where the surveillance zone(s) have been lifted:  

Region(s)  
Near Hutton Cranswick, East Yorkshire, England (surveillance zone - 10km) – AIV 
2024/01  
 


